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April 20, 2010

Councilmember Chris Holden

City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228
P.O. Box 7115 '
Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

Dear Councilmember Holden:

As you know, in March, Flintridge Operating Foundation was named Institutional Home
for violence prevention and intervention efforts in Pasadena and Altadena. I am deeply
committed to this important work and will be focusing my best energies on helping to
ensure its success.

In light of this new responsibility for Flintridge and the demands on my time that will be
required, I regret that I will no longer be able to serve on the City’s Environmental
Advisory Commission (EAC).

I am therefore writing to confirm our discussion and to inform the other members of
City Council that I have resigned from the EAC, effective March 31, 2010.

I have truly appreciated the opportunity to serve. The work of the EAC has great
potential and will be critical to the future well-being of our community. I hope that the
strategic planning that we did will result in the integrated, holistic approach that is so
strongly envisioned for Pasadena.’

respectfully,

626/449-0839, ext 111

cc: Pasadena City Councilmembers
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